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HARVEST 20
23

A Gathering of

It’s Harvest time. The Educational Services Division at Northwest 
AEA is making plans to publish the 45th Edition of Harvest. 

TENTATIVE TIMELINE:

2 December 2022............................... Entries due

23 December 2022....................... Entries chosen

9 January 2023..............Entries to graphic artist

3 March 2023...............Rough draft proofed and
teachers notified of selections

14 April 2023..................................Final proofing

14 April 2023.................... Additional orders and
payment made 

14 April 2023...................... Final draft to printer 

5 May 2023................................ Printing finished

8-19 May 2023.............. Harvest sent to schools 
via van mail

We will be providing a free copy of Harvest to each student in the publication. A PDF of the publication will be available on 
the Northwest AEA website. If you or the school or parents wish additional paper copies, they can be ordered in advance at a 

cost of $20 each. Once it has been determined which pieces will be in Harvest, we will notify the teacher of the students being 
published, asking for any additional orders. Payment will be required at the time of the order placement.

If you have any questions, contact Dr. Judy Sweetman 
at: jsweetman@nwaea.org or 712.222.6088.

Please submit all entries by 
Friday, December 2, 2022 to: 

tinyurl.com/595adfwx.

We are looking forward to seeing your students’ writing and artwork!

Northwest AEA Student Work

GENERAL GUIDELINES
Submit the entries that you feel are of the highest quality. 
Student and parent/guardian signatures are required on 
the form. We cannot publish without these. Due to space 
constraints, we cannot promise to publish an entry from 
every class or teacher.

WRITING
Submit student writing using Helvetica, Arial, or Times New 
Roman font. PK-2 entries may be submitted in student 
handwriting. Entries are mostly published as submitted, 
with very minor editing. Please edit spelling, punctuation, 
and grammar. Please make sure student’s name is on the 
writing. All writing must be submitted via this link: tinyurl.
com/595adfwx. (If entries are received via email or van mail, 
they cannot be considered.)

ART
Black and white artwork reproduces best, but color may be 
submitted. Artwork on lined paper or in light pencil cannot 
be reproduced and will not be considered. Take a photo or 
scan your artwork and submit it to: tinyurl.com/595adfwx. 
If our graphic artists need your original artwork, they will 
contact you.
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